
  

 

8 November 2022 

2022 Colour Run 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The 2022 Colour Run is fast approaching! Thank you to all the students, families and 

community members that have been raising money. It is greatly appreciated. The P&C are 

raising funds to purchase GALA sport uniforms and playground equipment.  

Date: Thursday 8 December 2022  

Time: 1:20 - 2:55pm 

What to wear: White shirt or mufti. Students are encouraged not to wear 
school uniforms.  

To participate in the Colour Run: 

1. Students can fundraise - Sponsorships can be collected until 12 December with great 
prizes to be won. (Sign up at schoolfunrun.com.au)  

2. Parents and toddlers can bring a gold coin donation - Parents and young children 
are welcome to join the Colour Run. Please bring a gold coin donation per person to 

participate.  

If your child catches the bus home, they are required to bring a change of clothes, as they 
will not be allowed to catch the bus in their coloured clothes.  

A BBQ will be available on the day, run by the P&C. Pre-ordering will be required, with 
minimal extras available for sale on the day. A separate note will come home for this in the 
coming weeks. 

Thank you, 

Colour Run Committee and TAPS P&C 


